Girl Scout Troop 552
Needs Your Help!

Bottle Cap Collection
for Our Silver Award Project

We are collecting plastic bottle caps to help create
a beautiful, eco-friendly community art project!

How You Can Help:

A Save your clean plastic bottle caps (any size, any colorl)
= Drop them off at Accompsett Elementary School
~ » Collection dates: Now through June 15

.~ Why Bottle Caps?
~ Plastic caps are often not recycled—by collecting and |

reusing them, we're keeping plastic out of landfills and (.
creating something amazing for our community! |

Thank you for supporting Troop 552 and our journey ,
to the Silver Award! g

Contact Information:  Alyssa Leitner N
Michelle Laurino (631) 834-6165 ‘ |
(631) 335-3092 i

Together, we can make a difference! s
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